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Ann Cole 

From: Mary Bane 

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2009 1:1 0 PM 

To: Tom Ballinger 

Cc: Bob Trapp; Jennifer Brubaker; Katherine Fleming; Erik Sayler; Mary Anne Helton; Ann Cole; William 
C. Garner; Roberta Bass; Steve Larson; Bill McNulty; Betty Ashby 

Subject: RE: Proposed oral modification to staff recommendation in Docket No 080407-080413-EG, 
Commission review of numeric conservation goals 

Approved. 

From: Tom Ballinger 
Sent: Wednesday, October 21,2009 11:55 AM 
To: Mary Bane 
Cc: Bob Trapp; Jennifer Brubaker; Katherine Fleming; Erik Sayler 
Subject: Proposed oral modification to staff recommendation in Docket No 080407-080413-EG, Commission 
review of numeric conservation goals 

After the recommendation was filed, it has come to my attention that a couple of minor clerical errors were 
submitted. First, the Issue statement for Issue 4 should be corrected to add the word "contributions" as shown 
below: 

l§~lt~4; Do the Company's proposed goals adequately reflect the costs and benefits to the general body of 
ratepayers as a whole, including utility incentives and participant ~orltributl9ns pursuant to Section 366.82(3)(b), 
F.S.? 

Second, the Attachment to the recommendation was provided for background information. Staff has identified a 
couple of numerical errors which are shown as highlighted areas in the attached spreadsheet. The correct 
values were used for the recommendation and therefore these corrections do not alter the staff 
recommendation. 

Therefore, I am requesting that staff provide the Commissioners an errata sheet with the corrections described 
above which would include a correct Issue statement in type/strike format and a corrected Attachment 1 with 
corrections highlighted. 

Please let me know if you approve so we can distribute the corrections promptly. 

Tom Ballinger 
US Engineer Specialist Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6680 
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